
 

 
 

 

June 16, 2014      

 

 

PRESS RELEASE  

 
Mayor Chris Duncan has announced that on Monday, June 16th, Progressive Waste 

Solutions began the delivery of garbage containers to all residential and qualified 

commercial accounts.  These garbage containers should not be used until July 1st.  

Allied Waste Services will continue to service their containers until June 30th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


